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Re: Your Input Needed: Participate in Our Anonymous NHI Survey 
 
Dear Social Service Professional, 
  
South Africa has been working diligently to ensure that every citizen has access to affordable and quality 
healthcare. The National Health Insurance (NHI) Act is a significant step towards achieving this goal, 
ensuring that everyone, regardless of their financial situation, can receive the medical care they need. 
We are conducting an important online survey to understand the perspectives of healthcare workers and 
social service professionals regarding the NHI. Your insights are extremely valuable, and we invite you to 
participate in this survey. It aims to assess your perception of the NHI, your concerns, and how you think 
that the NHI will impact your work. 
 
Key Details: 

• Survey: The survey is located on Google Forms; the link is provided below.  
• Duration: Approximately 20 minutes 
• Anonymity: The survey is completely anonymous. Your responses will be confidential and used 

solely for research purposes. We do not collect any personal identifying information. 
• Objective: To gather opinions and insights from healthcare workers, students in the healthcare 

sector and social service professionals about the NHI. 
Your participation will contribute to a better understanding of social service and healthcare workers' 
perspectives and help shape the future of healthcare in South Africa. 
  
Why Participate? 

• Share your professional insights and experiences. 
• Contribute to the understanding of social service and healthcare worker’s opinions and concerns 

about NHI and its impact on their working conditions.  
• Help ensure that the views of those on the frontlines of healthcare are taken into account. 

  
How to Participate: 
Click on the survey link: [https://forms.gle/wVHopLghAbroZ5SV9] 

1. Answer the questions honestly and to the best of your ability. 
2. Submit your responses. 

Your feedback is crucial. Please take the time to complete the survey and share your thoughts on this vital 
issue. 
Thank you for your time and contribution to this important study. 
  
Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Pienaar 
Project Last Mile 
jacqueline@projectlastmile.com  
+27 82 965 5098 
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